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Waters Park Relief Main Project (CIP ID #3168.039)
 Community Meeting

June 17, 2015 

5:30 pm to 8:00 pm

Covenant United Methodist Church

4410 Duval Road, Austin, TX  78727
About the Project

This project is part of an ongoing effort to renew aging wastewater systems throughout Austin. It involves installing a larger wastewater main to replace the currently undersized main and help serve the growing developments upstream of Walnut Creek. The project will install around 3,390 linear feet of new wastewater line in Scribe Drive, Leaf Lane, Canter Lane, and tunneled under Balcones District Park.  
Along with the wastewater line improvements, this project will construct approximately 1,300 linear feet of the Northern Walnut Creek Trail between Mopac Expressway and Balcones District Park.  

 The project is currently in design. Construction is scheduled to begin in the summer of 2016 and construction should take approximately 18 months. 
Citizens are encouraged to attend this meeting to learn about the project, meet the Project Management team, and learn how this project could impact the park and the surrounding neighborhood. 

to request future email updates: 
Clay Harris, Project Manager

Phone: 512.974.7895
Clay.harris@austintexas.gov 
Carolyn Perez, Public Information 

Phone: 974.7139
Carolyn.Perez@austintexas.gov
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